
TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY HEALTH SCIENCES CENTER
Senate Resolution 24.05

(Stating the sentiments of the TTUHSC Student Senate congratulating TTUHSC on the
refinement of their motto to better reflect their mission, vision, and values.)

WHEREAS, effective September 2023 TTUHSC adopted a new school motto, “The Future of
Health'' to embody the institution’s unwavering dedication to preparing students for the evolving
healthcare landscape; and,

WHEREAS, This mantra demonstrates a commitment to cutting-edge research, innovative
practices, and a holistic approach to health education to instill confidence in students as they are
the future of the field; and,

WHEREAS,The motto brings attention to what health will be in this exciting new era of artificial
intelligence and computing, setting the stage for development in telemedicine, ablation, and
improvements in bio-engineering that will increase the standard of life for all; and,

WHEREAS, “The Future of Health,” employs optimism, unity, and a shared commitment to
making a positive impact on healthcare and the lives of those served; and,

WHEREAS, It encapsulates a vision of progress, inclusivity, and dedication to excellence in
healthcare education while symbolizing a transformative journey towards a future where
advancements in technology, diverse perspectives, and a holistic approach to health education
come together to shape a positive and impactful healthcare landscape; and,

WHEREAS, The inclusivity of the new motto acts as a unifying force, promoting a culture
where every student feels seen, heard, and valued and additionally transcends traditional
boundaries, recognizing that the future of health is a collaborative effort that thrives on diverse
perspectives and backgrounds; and,

WHEREAS, This change marks a significant moment in history and sets the tone for a vibrant,
inclusive, and forward-thinking culture for communities and generations to come; and,

BE IT RESOLVED, that the TTUHSC Student Senate congratulates TTUHSC on the refinement
of their motto to embody the mission of the university and its students; and therefore,



BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this resolution be spread upon the Journal and that copies be
sent to Lori-Rice Spearman Ph.D., President of Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center;
Darrin D’Agostino, D.O., MPH, MBA., Provost and Chief Academic Officer; Ashley Hamm,
Vice President of External Relations; Suzanna Cisneros, Driector of Media Relations; Amanda
Graham, Director of Marketing & Digital Stategy; Aric Johnson, Creative Director; and
Marianna Souriall, Editor-in-Chief of The Daily Toreador, and to the students of Texas Tech
University Health Sciences Center.
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